VAN’S AIRCRAFT, INC.

14401 N.E. KEIL RD. - AURORA, OREGON 97002 - (503) 678-6545
FAX (503) 678-6560

Attention RV-9A builders:

It has come to our attention that an error may have occurred in identifying
and shipping the correct gear legs with some RV-9A Fuselage kits.

To verify that you have received the correct gear legs, simply measure the
angle of the bend at the axle end of the leg. The correct legs should have a
bend angle of 49.5 degrees. If the angle on your gear legs measures 43
degrees, you have received the incorrect gear legs and you should contact
Van’s for replacement.

CAUTION: Even the incorrect legs will slide into the gear leg socket and
bolt up....this alone does not verify that you have the correct legs. The
angle of the bend at the axle end must be measured to verify that the leg is
correct.

If you find that you have received the incorrect legs, notify Van’s for
arrangements to replace the legs.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Sincerely,

K,//’C:..
Scott Risan

Technical Support
Van’s Aircraft, Inc.
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